Becon 4-15-22

Today was a business meeting so no guests were present.
Announcements:

e Shawnee is looking for help with the pizzerios(spelling might not quite be right here) on April 29
and 30. She will be sending out a sign up and would appreciate your help.

e May 7 is the Kentucky Derby Social. Horseraces, beverages and other fun games, how can you
beat that? Signups will begin next week.

e April is Child Abuse Prevention month. Stacy has lots of blue shirts available and there are 2
more blue shirt Mondays left in the month. A huge thank you goes out to all who helped with
the placing of the pinwheels. Very much appreciated! She has pinwheels and lapel pins
available as well to help spread the word.

e Thursday April 28 is the Bites of Billings event. More to come on this but save the date.

e MONDAY APRIL 18! Club social at Houligans, 5pm! This should be a really fun event, bring
your friends for a beverage and meet the gang, maybe they’d want to join the club. Lots of
prizes and raffle baskets and good cheer all around. Any funds raised will go to the Family Tree
Center.

e There are still a few openings for the club committees. This is a great way to get involved with
the club, meet fellow members and promote our mission in the community. Signups will be
coming around and Bruce would really like to get these openings filled as soon as possible.

Committee Reports:

Finance. Ed reports that despite an average quarter, we are doing pretty well. The Grants Committee
will meet as the club has generated about $16,000 to pass around tot eh community.

Secretary. Membership stands at 129 as of today, with 3 resignations and one new member.
Business Manager. Mike was unavailable, but Bruce says things are humming along as expected.
Pres. Elect. Cavin reminds all that we have 3 PBR events coming up and the end of this month, along
with Football and Hank Williams Jr. in May. Please visit the website with your availability for these
events. Cavin says staffing has been pretty good lately, very much appreciated!

Officer Elections:
Nominations for the slate of officers for the upcoming year are almost full and ballots will be hitting
your mail boxes very soon. There are still some spots available if you know someone who you think

would make a great officer.

“Your mother has been with us for 20 years,” said John. “Isn’t it time she got a place of her own?”
“My mother?” replied Helen. “I thought she was your mother.”

Have a Great Weekend!






